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Dear Parents  

We are coming to the end of our first term back operating the Club with the new Covid-19 safety 

provisions in place.   

The steps we have taken within the Club to maintain the same bubbles as used in school seem to 

have worked.  Due to careful planning within the Club we hope we have broadly been able to 

provide the service you expect during this tricky time. 

As a Committee we were concerned about the additional cost of the extra staff required to support 

the club running, and were forced in September to implement the Covid Surcharge.  This additional 

charge has meant that over the term the Club has made only a small but manageable loss. 

As I’m sure you can understand, we do not believe we can alter the structure and bubbling within 

the Club until Easter. 

This means that the Covid Surcharge will remain in place until the Easter break 2021.  We will review 

the requirement again in March 2021. 

Please feel free to contact the Club management if you have any questions about this. 

 

Yours faithfully 

The Club Committee 


